
 

October 31st, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Sulphur will be performing scheduled maintenance on a water main on Savoy 
Road starting on November 4th, 2019. The City does not anticipate any interruption in 
water service, however, should you experience any reduction in water pressure, please 
contact the Water Plant at 337-313-1153 or City Hall at 337-527-4500. 
  
 
 
 


